
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 MARIJUANA CONTROL BOARD MEETING 

  December 1, 2015, ANCHORAGE, ALASKA  

 

Pursuant to Alaska Statutes, 17.38.083, the Marijuana Control Board is holding a meeting 

on December 1, 2015 in Anchorage, Alaska. At the meeting the Marijuana Control Board will 

discuss and may amend residency requirements in Article 1 of adopted regulations relating to 

licensing of marijuana establishments in 3 AAC 306.010 et. seq.  No public testimony will be 

taken during this meeting. 

 

The meeting will be located at 3601 C St (The Frontier Building), Room 880, Anchorage, 

Alaska. Some board members, the director, and counsel will appear telephonically. The public 

call in number for the meeting is 1-800-315-6338; code 69173#.  The meeting will begin at 

10:00 a.m.  

 

The State of Alaska Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development 

complies with Title II of the Americans With Disabilities Act of 1990 and the Rehabilitation Act 

of 1973. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids or services or special 

modifications to participate in this public meeting should contact John Calder by email at 

john.calder@alaska.gov to make any necessary arrangements. 

 

 Cynthia A. Franklin, Director (907) 269-0350 

 


